
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Friday August 07, 2020 

Priority: HIGH 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Friday August 07, 2020 --- The Ministry of Social Development and Family Services wishes to 

advise members of the public of the sanitization of the first floor, Accounts section, of its Head 

Office at the CL Financial Building, 39 – 43 St. Vincent Street in Port-of-Spain. Such protocols 

are being observed following notice that a member of staff is a secondary contact to someone who 

was tested positive for the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19). 

 

In light of this, the Ministry wishes to advise that the Accounts Unit will not be open to the public 

on Monday August 10th 2020. Any inconvenience experienced is regretted. Normal operations will 

recommence from Tuesday August 11th 2020. 

 

The Ministry of Social Development and Family Services thanks you for your cooperation in this 

regard and looks forward to continuing its service to you. 

 

#stayhome #staysafe #savelives 

 

-END- 

 

 

 For more information: 
Communications Unit  

Ministry of Social Development and Family Services  

(868) 623-2608; Ext 5405/5424/5432 

Website: www.social.gov.tt 

corporatecomm.msd@gmail.com 
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